Dear Parents,

HAS YOUR 2011 ENROLMENT DECISION CHANGED?

Please note that the school will order and pay for school textbooks at the end of October 2010.

If you plan to disenrol your child, but <u>filled out a 2011 re-enrolment form</u>, you must inform the school in writing before 25 October 2010 of your changed plans.

If we receive no notification, your enrolment will be processed and <u>no refunds</u> can be made for the Re-Enrolment Fee or Book Deposit.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

Congratulations to Jonathan Smith and Cobus van Heerden who celebrated their birthday during the week. We trust that you had a wonderful day and may the Lord bless you.

PARENT VISITS DURING SCHOOL TIME

We do have an open door policy at the school which means you can go to the office and speak to the Secretary or Administrator and query accounts etc. Appointments to meet with Teachers or the Principal can also be made at the office. Please do not disturb the teachers while they are giving class no matter how small or short the interruption will be. If you want to see how the classes are run and want to see a teacher in action then you can let us know and we won't mind you sitting in. In this situation you don't need to disturb the teacher just come in and sit. We need to feel comfortable with this and vice versa. Thank you for the cooperation.

BLUE CIVVIES DAY – Friday 15th October

Pay N\$2 and come in blue civvies. Blue pancakes for sale at the Preschool! Monies collected will go to our ongoing fund raising. The Builder has began on our next phase of building. The ablution facilities are now being built for January 2011.

MARCH FOR JESUS

Our school has been invited to take part in the March for Jesus. Various starting points are available around town. Please support this initiative.

RECITAL & ART EXHIBITION

The school will host its annual Recital and Art Exhibition on Friday, 12 November 2010. The final venue and times will be communicated, but please diarise this important event.

IMPORTANT DATES:

18 – 19/10/2010 – Mid-term Break 23/10/2010 – Public Open Day

26/10/2010 — Accounts – November 2010 12/11/2010 — School Recital & Art Exhibition

15/11/2010 – GR. 5 – 9 Final Exams

Regards

PHILIP HOOKS PRINCIPAL

Swakopmund Christian Academy Po Box 1777 Swakopmund

Tel: +264 64 404605 Fax: +264 (0) 88614609

Email: <u>acenamib@mweb.com.na</u>
Website: <u>www.swakopca.com</u>